
The president of the scientific and Technological Research Council of Turkey
held a meeting with the rector of the University, dr. Chidem Turkyilmaz. At the
rector's reception, dr. Hassan Mandal became closely acquainted with the
University's activities, history and potential.After the rector's admission,
professor Hasan Mandal, president of the scientific and Technological Research
Council of Turkey, held a meeting with the Masters of the University and
doctoral students conducting scientific work. The Grands, financial support and
cooperation opportunities offered by the scientific and Technological Research
Council of Turkey for the OSCE and researchers of Uzbekistan and Turkey are
discussed in the meeting.— In the organization, special attention will be paid to
current topics related to climate change, water resource management and
building materials, - continued Dr. Hassan Mandal. - The best ideas and its
authors always attract our attention, as well as other countries. We are always
ready to support such ideas of SamSACU scientists! - urged scientists to be
active in scientific grands.Also during the meeting, the president of the
scientific and Technological Research Council of Turkey listened to the
participants' opinions about the University's participation in local and
international grands with its scientific potential, potential and specificity. The
competitions, grands and opportunities offered by this organization have now
received great interest by young scholars.At the end of the meeting, the rector
of the University Chidem Turkyilmaz noted that the cooperation of Uzbekistan
and the countries of Turkey, the role of the Organization of the scientific and
Technological Research Council of Turkey (TÜBITAK), in particular, will expand
the scientific capabilities of the University. The president of the organization,
professor Hassan Mandal, gave his thanks for the visit and together with the
team the photo was sealed in history.It is worth saying that in the current
academic year, a number of scientific researchers of Samdaku are actively
involved in such projects.
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On November 28, 2023, at 4:00 pm, on the first floor of the 
main building of the Samarkand State University of architecture 
and construction named after Mirzo Ulugbek  an extended 
inter-departmental scientific-seminar was held dedicated to the 
study of the dissertation work prepared for the degree of 
Doctor of Philosophy (PhD) in the specialty of building systems 
for the protection of water bodies.
According to the scientific seminar agenda:Water supply of 
Juraev Anvar 05.09.04. Sewage. A discussion of the dissertation 
work “Development of technology for sustainable use of 
artesian wells in dry and hot climates” was held for the degree 
of Doctor of Philosophy (PhD) in technical sciences in the 
specialty of water body protection building systems.


